
From: Robert Barbian
To: Shawna Jenkins
Subject: FW: Application or Appointment
Date: Thursday, March 5, 2020 1:05:17 PM
Importance: High

From: rschwartz323@gmail.com <rschwartz323@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 4:23 PM
To: Robert Barbian <rbarbian@princetonmn.org>
Cc: tim.hennagir@ecm-inc.com
Subject: Application or Appointment
Importance: High
 
Bob,
 
I wanted to get this out earlier, but I had some surgery done.
 
I am asking this to be added to the agenda tonight.
 
I am still waiting for proper procedures to be followed regarding the open Commissioners seat.
 

What is the public to understand between now and December 31st, 2020 regarding an open
Commissioners seat?
What is now the protocol? Will Protocol be followed?
Will the public wake up one morning an find another appointment has been made? (leaving the
public out of government again)
Will there be an application process? A separate committee to interview applicants as done
before.
Will there be a recommendation from said committee to the City Council who the suggest?
Why wasn’t this committee used as this last time as before?
What should the public expect?
 
Answering these questions tonight will bring clarity and transparency.
 
 
Richard B. Schwartz
Po Box 1005
Princeton Mn 55371
763.482.7182
rschwartz323@gmail.com
 

mailto:rbarbian@princetonmn.org
mailto:sjenkins@princetonmn.org
mailto:rschwartz323@gmail.com

